
  

COMPLAINT PROCEDURES FOR FEDERALLY FUNDED PROGRAMS 
 

Any organization or individual who believes that the School District of Monroe is in violation of a 
federal statute or regulation that applies to federally funded programs may file a complaint with 
the Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction. The complaint must be in writing, signed, and 
include a statement that the District has violated a requirement of the federal statute or 
regulation and the facts upon which this allegation is based. A decision on the complaint will be 
made within 60 days after the DPI receives the complaint. An independent on-site investigation 
may be conducted to resolve the complaint. Complaints meeting the requirements stated above 
may be addressed to Jill Underly, State Superintendent, Wisconsin DPI, 125 S. Webster Street, 
Madison, WI 53707. 

 
 

  


